From: Williams, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Williams@southwark.gov.uk] 
Sent: 14 October 2010 13:00
To: Gillian Coyle
Subject: RE: 16099 - LB of Southwark - Camberwell Library, 17-21 Camberwell Church Street, London SE5 8TR
 
Dear Claire,
 
 I just wanted to let you know that Kevin and Shaun completed the work, as projected, yesterday. 
 
 Apart from getting on with the job in a quiet and professional manner, they worked around us sensibly and sensitively, always asking and communicating what they needed to do, and finding the way that would be best for us. Although it was not an easy building for them, and our arrangements were a bit complicated, they were hard-working and cheerful throughout. 
 
They really were a pleasure to work with, so please thank them very much.
 
Best Wishes, Wendy 
 
 
 
Wendy Williams
Library Manager
Camberwell Library
17-21 Camberwell Church Streeet SE5 8TR
Tel: 020 7525 6324
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